From: Kirsty McKay
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My name is Kirsty McKay. I am a Cantabrian with a company registered at 29a Hamilton Ave, Ilam.
Please find my submission on ECan’s proposed plan change 7 of the Land and Water Regional Plan, below.

1) Nobody has the right to destroy the pure aquifers that run under Christchurch and provide our drinking water.
Ecan should be acting to protect it.

2) The health, environmental, and financial costs of this are estimated to be between $880 million and 1.6
billion dollars and fall to the people of Christchurch, who get none of the financial benefits of the farming in the
Waimakariri area.

3)Protection of the aquifer needs to be undertaken immediately. Nitrate levels must be reduced dramatically, to
less than 1mg/L.

Sent from my iPhone
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